
What a fantastic start to the week with Year 6 hosting a Macmillan coffee morning and raising a staggering £383.83. Thank you to 

all the parents that baked cakes and for all of you that came along for a fantastic cause.  

Thank you to our F2 parents for coming to the Phonics and Reading workshop on Wednesday, it was well attended and the  

feedback was very positive. We will be holding another F2 Phonics workshop on Tuesday 1st October at 2.45pm these are valuable  

sessions to help support your child at home. 

We welcomed our Year 5 parents Thursday afternoon for a Parentcraft session it was lovely to see so many of you working with the 

children to create art inspired by their topic Lest We Forget. Thank you for giving up your time to come into school and support the 

children. 

Today it was so lovely to have the Nursery parents come to a Stay and Play session, thank you to everyone that came. 

Looking to next week we have a Year 2 Maths Workshop on Monday at 9.15am  and on Thursday 3rd October the kitchen will be  

serving a special lunch. See the back page for more details! 

 

Have a lovely  

weekend. 

 

Mrs France 
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 ¶ Please download the School Gateway app from the App 

store. 36.9% of parents have not yet registered. 

¶ Message from Year 2—Please can you begin to collect 

dried goods such as pasta, tins and sauces. We will be  

donating these goods to the local food bank.  

Reminders 

¶ Class Challenge. Over 65kg of coins collected! The winner is 

calculated by value so we’ll find out the winner in a few weeks  

¶ Christmas raffle prizes. Could your work or someone you know 

donate a prize? Email the pta@bps.bucks.sch.uk if you can 

help! 

¶ We have been selected for the ²ŀƛǘǊƻǎŜ ƎǊŜŜƴ ǘƻƪŜƴ 

ǎŎƘŜƳŜ for October! So please ask for a token at the till and 

support the school. Every token counts!  

PTA News 
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The Year 1 children have really impressed us with their amazing 

agility and co-ordination in P.E. This week we have been  

bouncing like kangaroos, seeing how far and how high we can 

jump and learning the techniques that enable us to jump really 

well.Harvest Festival is taking place on Tuesday 8th October and 

we look forward to sharing our wonderful singing and poetry 

with you. We have confirmed an exciting visit to the Library in 

Buckingham. This will take place on the morning of Tuesday 15th 

October. It will be a fun morning where we can all learn a little 

more about how our library works. A reminder that we are hold-

ing our Year 1 Curriculum meeting to share Reading, Phonics and 

Maths information on Wednesday 2nd October at 2.45pm. We 

hope to see you there.  
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Year 2 have been working really hard on their stories this week; 
telling the tale of an octopus with very sticky suckers! It is a story 
based on our topic book of the Rainbow Fish and builds upon a 
PSHE link of how good it feels when you give things rather than 
receive.  
Can we please ask that you remember to read daily with your 
child, even if it is a short read. The children benefit so much from 
daily 1-1 support. 
Quick reminder: There is a Parent Maths Workshop for Year 2 
next Monday 30th September 9.15 - 10.00am. We will look at 
the ways that maths is taught today and how you can support 
your child at home. We look forward to seeing you there. 
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Thank you so much to all the parents who attended our Phonics 
and Reading session this week and for the positive feedback. We 
look forward to repeating the session next week on Tuesday 
afternoon at 2.45pm for those who couldn’t attend this 
week.  We have started our daily phonics sessions and the chil-
dren are very enthusiastic to learn and practise new sounds and 
have learnt s,a,t,p!  We have also been discussing the Character-
istics of Learning and the children have been explaining how 
they have been ‘Go for it gorillas’ - having a go at new 
things.  Next week, we will be learning the sounds i,n,m,d in our 
daily phonics sessions and will be beginning our Power maths 
lessons. 
!ǘ ƘƻƳŜΥ 
Please read at least three times a week and record this in the 
reading record. 
Practise spotting s,a,t,p around the house and in reading books. 
Practise dressing and undressing independently. 
Talk about changes in the environment. 
wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊǎΥ 
Parent information session - Reading and phonics - Tuesday 
1st October 2.45pm. 
Please send in a pair of wellies to be kept in school all half 
term.  They will be using these daily for outdoor play and welly 
walks. 
The children will also need long sleeved tops and trousers for 
visiting the woods.  This needs to be warm clothing as we are 
approaching the colder months. 
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If you have a waterproof set/suit for a child in Chicks please can you bring them in to allow us to go outside in the very unpredictable weather. We would like 

to remind all parents/carers that you must sign your child both in and out on the register when they attend. We are trying hard to discourage children from 

bringing their own toys in from home in case they get lost within the large area of nursery. We are sure you can appreciate the amount of toys that are availa-

ble for the children to play with throughout their session.   

October half term holiday club will be running from Monday 28th October - Friday 1st November. Booking forms are available on the school website or from 

the nursery. Deadline for forms is no later than Wednesday 16th October. Acceptance is subject to available places and any cancellations/ amendments after 

the 16th October will not be refunded.  Any queries please contact Liz Evans extended@bps.bucks.sch.uk 
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With ‘only’ 89 days to go until Christmas, Year 3 have been  
enjoying creating Christmas designs which will transformed into 
Christmas cards for you to purchase. We have thoroughly enjoyed 
our work in response to ‘Stone Age Boy’ and are now moving on to 
writing information texts on Stone Age animals. After being  
inspired by our amazing ‘Rock Detective’ visit to Stowe, we are  
investigating whether or not all rocks are waterproof. It’s been  
really interesting making predictions, testing the different materials 
and children were amazed by the results of their experiments! 
Could we remind all children to continue to practise their times  
tables at home, ready for their weekly times table test. Many 
thanks for your support with this. 
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Year 5 had a fantastic after-

noon creating collages and 

poppies at our Parents Craft 

event on Thursday; we would 

like to take the opportunity to 

thank parents for coming and 

supporting throughout the afternoon. In English, we have  

continued to read our class book, Private Peaceful, and have  

really enjoyed learning about trench life. Throughout the week, 

we have been working on place value and ordering numbers up 

to 1,000,000; please be aware that children have all been sent 

home with ‘Sumdog’ and ‘Times table Rock Stars’ passwords as 

additional home learning resources. We are still looking for  

parent helpers to assist with our  

Duxford trip on the 17th October. 

If you are  available to help please 

let your child’s class teacher 

know.  
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This week, we have been exploring inventions of the past as 
which has linked well to our animation work in computing. 
The children have explored flip books and pivot animator 
before we move on to making our own stop-motion  
animation. Next week in history, we will be investigating the 
development of cameras by making our own pin-hole  
camera, so please send your children in with a cereal box for 
this project. 
Thank you very much for all your support with reading,  
spellings and homework; we have been really impressed 
with how many of our children have taken up the challenge 
so enthusiastically. Please remind your children to bring their 
reading record and reading book with them every day to 
school. 
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A huge thank you to everyone who donated baked goods 

or came to Year 6’s MacMillan Coffee Morning. It was a 

massive success, both in terms of raising a sizeable amount 

of money for charity and also a lovely community event.  

We are all extremely excited for our trip this Wednesday 

coming (2nd October) to the Black Country Living Museum. 

Please ensure your child arrives promptly at 8am through 

their regular classroom door. Children need to come in 

their school uniform, wearing comfortable trainers to walk 

in and with a coat and a packed lunch (they do not need 

spending money). 
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October 

30th Year 2 Maths workshop to parents 9.15-10.00am 

1st F2 Phonics Workshop 2.45pm 

2nd Year 6 Black Country Museum Trip 

3rd Individual Pupil Photographs 

7-11th Black History Month Celebration 

7-18th Nursery parent consultations 

7 Ash Dickinson visit - National Poetry Day 

8th KS1 Harvest Festival 

8th Parents Eve 4-7pm 

10th Parents Eve 4-6pm 

14th Year 2 Reading workshop to parents 9.15-10.00am 

14-
18th 

Mock SATs week – KS2 hall 

15th Year 2 Reading workshop 

16th Flu vaccinations 

17th Year 5 trip to Duxford 

18th Transfer Test 

21st-
25th 

Diwali celebration 

21st Year 2 Anglian Water workshops 

22nd Bulb Planting at Stowe 

23rd Year 3 Parent Craft morning – Stone Age activity 

Halloween disco 

24th Sibling photographs 

Diwali assemblies 

25th Year 2 WOW Day 

November 

5th Bags to School 

7th F2 Parents Maths workshop 

Year 5 Remembrance Performance to Senior Citizens 

10th Remembrance Sunday 

11th Year 5 Remembrance assembly to parents 

14th Year 1 Rainforest Trip 

15th Thornton Trail X Country Race 

Children in Need 

 Year 2 Fire Engine Visit 

18th Transfer Test Results Day 

Year 2 Parentcraft 

Year 3 OU Rock Detective Visit 

19th Year 3 & 4 Hockey (selected children) 

20th Open Classrooms 

29th F2 Park Visit 

Year 6 Parentcraft 14.00-15.30 
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Book your meal on Thursday in Registration 


